
From: Cheng, Franz 
Sent: 2/5/2013 9:41:03 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: AB 1900 OIR (biomethane injection) 

Laura, 

Sorry, I was waiting on Sempra, which took a while to get back to me with a good time, bu 
how is Friday looking for you? Would you have a preferred time? 

Thanks, 

Franz 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 1:14 PM 
To: Cheng, Franz 
Subject: RE: AB 1900 OIR (biomethane injection) 

Hi Franz - did you set anything up yet? 

This week is pretty good for us! 

Hope all is well. 

Laura 

From: Cheng, Franz fmailto:franz.chenq@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 10:17 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: AB 1900 OIR (biomethane injection) 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Laura, 

As you know, the OIR for the AB 1900 bill (biomethane injection) is about to begin, though 
it's been held again and likely won't actually begin until Feb. 13. Nevertheless, I'd like to hold 
another IOU-CPUC meeting to to talk about the progress made in addressing the non-human-
health portion of AB1900. What are some good times/dates for you? 

Also, as a reminder, even though the OIR has not yet officially been issued due to a last-minute 
hold again, there will almost surely be a requirement for the IOUs to respond to the questions 
in the OIR. The latest public draft of the OIR is at 
http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/PublishedDocs/Fublished/G000/M045/K080/45080Q48.PDF 

Thanks, 

Franz 
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